
SAIL AWAY 
WITH A NEW 

BOOK ADVENTURE 
 

The Bedford Falls Book Fair is coming  
November 13 – 17 to the Inquiry Center  

 
 

The Book Fair is a great way to purchase quality books and gifts for family, friends and 
teachers. Proceeds from the Book Fair go directly to support the FWES Inquiry Center. 

 

How Does It Work? 
Each class will attend a viewing session and a buying session. During the viewing time, your 
student will create a “wish list” of new books they are interested in and will bring that list home. 
The classes will come back during a buying time and if you wish to purchase those books, please 
send in a check or cash with your student(s). Book buying will begin Wednesday and a flyer will be 
sent home with the day of their buying time.  
 

Book Fair Student Hours are Monday – Friday 9:15am – 3:25pm 
 

Family Night is Thursday, November 16 4:30 – 8:00pm 
The Book Fair will be open for our special evening time for FWES families to check out all the 
books and gifts. It’s a great opportunity to see friends and find more books that are age and level 
appropriate for your young readers. Every student that attends Family Night will be entered into a 
special raffle to win book coupons and other fun prizes. An adult must accompany students to 
Family Night.  
 

Teacher Wish Lists 
Our teachers also make wish lists to help build their classroom libraries. The lists will be displayed 
at the Book Fair. Book plates are available so that you may personalize the gifts from your teacher 
wish lists. 
 

Volunteer 
The Book Fair needs your help! If you are available to help students create their wish lists or 
purchase their books, please look for the sign up link on the MemberHub website. You must be a 
registered volunteer in the WCPSS system to be able to help in the Inquiry Center.  
 

Payment Methods 
Students can make purchases with cash or checks made payable to Farmington Woods PTA.  
Adults may also pay with a debit or credit card (Visa and MasterCard.) 


